
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 5, 2018 
 
TO THE ADMINISTRATOR ADDRESSED: 
 
SUBJECT: Required RF Tracker Data Collection for Districts with Residential Care and 

Treatment Facilities within Their Geographic Boundaries and/or Jurisdiction  
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify local education agencies (LEAs) of timelines related to the 
required collection of data for students with disabilities who reside in residential care and 
treatment facilities (RFs) within the geographic boundaries or jurisdiction of a district. In a Texas 
Education Agency (TEA) letter dated October 12, 2017
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We appreciate your ongoing assistance with the RF Tracker data collection process.  If you have 
questions regarding the content of this letter, please contact the Division of School Improvement 
at (512) 463-5226 or by email at SIdivision@tea.texas.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
C. Lizette Ridgeway 
Director, Division of School Improvement 
 
cc: ESC Executive Directors 
 ESC Special Education and RF Monitoring Contacts 
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